
 

 

Public Notice 
Special Public Meeting, April 26, 2022 

Joint Meeting with Prineville City Council 
 

The Crook County Court will be holding a special public meeting on Tuesday, 
April 26, 2022, beginning at 6:00 PM at the Prineville City Hall conference room, 
387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon. The principal subjects anticipated to be 
discussed is to review and consider approval of a three-party Strategic 
Investment Program agreement for tax exemption under ORS 285C.600 et seq. 
for Edge Connex, Inc.; and an intergovernmental agreement for the operation of 
the Strategic Investment Program community service fees between the County, 
City of Prineville, and Crook County Fire & Rescue.  Additional items may be 
discussed that arise too late to be included as part of this notice.  For information 
on remote attendance, or request assistance due to disability, contact County 
Administration, 541-447-6555, or Amy.Albert@co.crook.or.us.   
 
 


